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ENTRANOSA WATER NEWS 

It’s the Law 

 Reliably supply quality drinking water at a reasonable price to our membership, such that the 
Association is self-sustaining 

 Promote water conservation 

 Provide leadership for our Community concerning water and wastewater issues 

 Protect our ground water resources through environmentally responsible business practices 

 Pursue water & wastewater service opportunities in the East Mountain and Estancia Basin Regions 

A  M O N T H L Y  P U B L I C A T I O N   
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ENTRANOSA’S 
MISSION  

STATEMENT 

 

November 

Courtesy Golf Week 

Entranosa Water & Wastewater Association  

Office: (505) 281-8700  
Emergency: (505) 604-5935  www.entranosawater.com  

Office Hours: 
Monday  9:00 am – 4:30 pm  

Tuesday —Friday 8:00 am — 4:30 pm 

Entranosa is an equal-opportunity employer. 

 

The foundation and foundation ring for the new Section 6 
tank is complete. The tank contractor, FHG Inc. of Mint 
Hill, NC,  
will be on 
site 
November 
4th . 
Construction 
on the tank 
should take 
eight weeks, 
depending 
on weather 
conditions.  
  

 

The Entranosa office will 

be closed in honor of the 

Thanksgiving holiday on Thursday Nov. 26 and Friday Nov. 27, 2020. 

The office will reopen at 9:00 am on 

Monday Nov. 30, 2020. Everyone enjoy 

your Thanksgiving! 

 

Foundation Complete for New Storage Tank The 

masked 

and socially distanced Open House held on Oct. 3 rd was a big success. A 

food truck from Fuddruckers served 177 hamburgers and taco plates. 

Members attended in one-hour slots and had the opportunity to talk to  

Entranosa’s staff and board of directors. Tents shaded members while 

they ate picnic-style. Winners of the raffle were Gary Williams, who 

won a $100 bill credit; John 

Channey won the $75 credit; 

Timothy Penner won the 

$50 credit; and Rita Loy 

Simmons won the $25 

credit. During the Oct. 22nd 

Board of Directors meeting, 

the Board approved the 

members’ election of Lee 

Liggett (174 votes), Dennis 

Hodges (171 votes) and 

Skip Mead (151 votes) for 

three-year terms starting 

January 2021.  

Successful 2020 Open House Annual Meeting 

Brandi Simpson and Anna Lovato  

Office Closed for Thanksgiving 

 Please 
keep an 
eye out 
for green 
areas 
during 
months of 
no 
rain. The 
land 
owners 
only 
noticed 
the leak 
when they 

noticed mud on their livestock’s legs. This leak was the one 
Entranosa had been searching for, as it was estimated to have 
caused a loss of  7 million gallons per month.  

Watch for Green Areas During Drought 

The Entranosa 
office will be closed on Wednesday, Nov.  11 in honor of 
Veteran’s Day.  We will reopen Nov. 12 at 8 am.  

Office Closed for Veteran’s Day 



ENTRANOSA WATER NEWS ENTRANOSA WATER NEWS 

The New Mexico Office of the 
State Engineer recently 

approved the use of East Pine Canyon 
well. Entranosa’s crews are working on 
the transmission line from the well to a 
main transmission line along Highway 
472.  The new well will produce 375 
gallons per minute and will provide a 
needed addition to the central valley 
wells.  

www.entranosawater.com Office 505-281-8700 Emergency 505-604-5935 

 Entranosa Water’s  10/27/20 Hardness Reading: 28 grains 

Average Water Usage: Oct,  8.827 gallons; Sept.  8,980  gallons   

Entranosa’s Board of Directors 

Chair :Linda Barbour  Vice Chair: Lee Liggett  Secretary: Rik Thompson  Treasurer: Dennis Hodges  Members: CJ "Skip" Mead,  

Paul Gorder,  Rob Baracker 

 

East Pine Canyon Well on Line 

 

Crews finished a 

problem area off 

Tewa Court in Paa-

Ko 

Communities.  In 

the past several 

years there have 

been over five leaks 

because the original 

contractors bedded 

the pipe in rock, 

which gradually 

wears holes in pipe 

surfaces. The line 

had to be relocated 

because the 

adjacent property owner had landscaped and paved over the line’s air-

vac. Please don’t landscape the right-of-way because in this situation the 

extra work cost Entranosa more than $10,000. 

Problems in Paa-Ko Communities 

This fire 
hydrant-

meter display at the Entranosa office is a 
reminder for everyone to keep their eyes out for 
water haulers who aren’t properly connected to a 
hydrant. Staff have been putting stickers on 
hydrants to warn about water thieves. There are 

more than 
800 hydrants 
in the 
Entranosa 
system. 

 Watch for Water Thieves! 

Engineer Jerry 

Entranosa’s crews replace pipes due to rocky beds 


